
 

 
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Circular 21-123/H04 
12th July, 2022 

Dear P.4 parents,  
Circular on the visit to Hong Kong Zoological and Botanical Gardens 

 To enhance students' awareness of ecological conservation, and interest in environmental 
biodiversity, our school will arrange a visit to Hong Kong Zoological and Botanical Gardens. Students 
will appreciate different kinds of animals and plants and join the Guided tour. Details are as follows: 
 

Date  15/7/2022 ( Friday ) 
Class P4 students 
Time 09:15－12:45 

Venue Hong Kong Zoological and Botanical Gardens 
Dress Code  Summer school or PE uniform 

Transportation  Coach (Fees are paid by school) 
Fee  Free of charge 

Remarks  Students should attend normal school lessons before and after the 
visit; All the zoom classes will be suspended during the activity. 

For enquiries, please contact Mr. Wong Wai Kit. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

_________________ 

 Chow Kim Ho 
             Principal 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Reply Slip of Circular 21-123/H04 <Please return it to class teacher> 

Circular on the visit to Hong Kong Zoological and Botanical Gardens  
Dear Principal,  
         I acknowledge the circular regarding the visit to Hong Kong Zoological and Botanical 
Gardens.  
Parent’s opinions (if any) : ________________________________________________________ 
 

Student’s Name:                                       (    )       Parent’s Signature: ______________________                             

      Class:                                              Date: ______________________          


